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INDUCTION DAY  
FRIDAY 1st JULY 9am until 3pm 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION FOR PUPILS 
 

We would like to invite pupils to our Induction Day on Friday 1st July.   
This event will be for pupils only and all pupils are expected to attend.  
It will give the boys the opportunity to meet their form tutors, become 
familiar with the school, and experience some lessons and activities. 
 
Your son will need to wear his current school uniform – long trousers 
please – and he will need a pencil case and a water bottle. 
 
We will be providing a school meal for your son free of charge, which 
will include a vegetarian option.  Please let us know if your child has 
any dietary requirements or food allergies by e-mailing 
enquiries@shsb.org.uk 
 
Please drop your child off at the front entrance to the school in 
Prittlewell Chase at 9am.  Your son will walk into school from the gate 
- there will be prefects and staff there to show him the way.  You will 
not be permitted to drive onto the school grounds.  Please collect your 
son from the school gate at 3pm. 
 
If you intend for your son to go home on his own, please provide 
written permission on the day. 
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PARENTS’ EVENING  
MONDAY 4th JULY 7.00pm – 8.00pm 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION FOR PARENTS 

 
We would like to invite you to our parents’ evening on Monday 4th 
July.  This event will be for parents only and you will be able to hear 
from the Headteacher, the Director of Key Stage 3, the Year Leader 
and other key staff members about your son’s future at SHSB. 
 
Our uniform suppliers will have some items to view, but please note 
they will not be available to purchase on the day. 
 
Parking will be available on site – please use the front gate in 
Prittlewell Chase. 
  



SUMMER SCHOOL
AT SOUTHEND HIGH
SCHOOL FOR BOYS

Wednesday 27th , Thursday 28th
and Friday 29th July

Would your son like a chance to make new
friends before joining shsb in september?



Join us in July for some fun-filled activities 

ComputingMaths

Drama Sport
English

Science

Details on how to sign up to follow shortly



What is Wisepay? 
 

You were sent some details about Wisepay with your offer letter. 
 
It is vitally important that you sign up to Wisepay when prompted. 
 
Not only is Wisepay the method used for making payments for 
events, trips, stationery and school dinners, it is also the method by 
which we communicate with parents throughout your son’s school 
career. 
 
We will aim for new parents to be set up on Wisepay during the 
week commencing 23rd May.  Keep checking your in-box (and junk 
mail), and make sure you sign up when you receive an e-mail 
prompting you to do so. If you do not receive an e-mail during the 
week commencing 23rd May, or you are having difficulties signing up, 
please e-mail enquiries@shsb.org.uk 
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